
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       
 
 
     
 
 
 

 

Dear Neighbor, 
 
We would like to make you aware that the 36th Annual Roth Capital Event will be held on property at 
The Ritz-Carlton, Laguna Niguel from March 16 – 18, 2024; with the event management produced by 
Elite Productions International. During the event, there will be outdoor live entertainment and sound 
checks. This year, the sound checks and performances will occur outside on the Dana Lawn of 
The Ritz-Carlton. While outdoors, the performances this year will be on a much smaller scale with 
moderate noise levels. We sincerely appreciate our Dana Point community and want to allow you 
enough time to make comfortable arrangements with those in your home. Your peace of mind is 
important to us and we thank you for your kind understanding.  Below are confirmed dates and times of 
when live entertainment and sound checks will take place at the resort. 
 
Live Entertainment is scheduled during this event for our invited guests and will include the following:  

• Evening Performances will be from approximately: 
o 5:30 PM – 8:55 PM on Sunday, March 17 
o 5:30 PM – 8:55 PM on Monday, March 18 

• Afternoon Sound Checks will be from approximately: 
o 3:00 PM – 8:00 PM on Saturday March 16 
o 2:30 PM – 4:00 PM on Sunday, March 17 
o 2:30 PM – 4:00 PM on Monday, March 18 

 
We are in the process of obtaining a Special Event Permit from the City of Dana Point. Elite 
Productions International has been holding events in communities like yours throughout Orange and 
Los Angeles counties for over 20 years and understands the concerns of the residents and 
neighborhoods which may be affected by these types of events. 
 
We will do everything we can to ensure that we have the least impact on your neighborhood during the 
event.  We value your local patronage and thank you for welcoming back Roth Capital to the beautiful 
city of Dana Point. Roth truly admires this city as they have been holding their annual event in Dana 
Point for the past 35 years.  
 
Again, we sincerely express our deepest gratitude for your support and friendly reception.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this event, please contact Lili Shadab, Elite Productions 
International,  
at 949-212-4435. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Sincerely, 
Lili Shadab 
President and Creative Director, Elite Productions International 

36th Annual Roth Capital Event 
March 16 - 18, 2024 

 
 

 
 

Special Event Notice 
 


